
 

 

30 April 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Mamma Mia! - Monday 20 May 2024 

BTEC Performing Arts Year 13 London trip!  Students will be heading to London for the final time with 
staff to watch a production of Mamma Mia!  We are lucky enough to have secured discounted stalls 
seats.   
 
Students will leave College during P6 and get the train from Haslemere station.  They will need to 
purchase their return ticket to London Waterloo station.  We anticipate a return time of approximately 
11.30pm but will confirm during the evening in preparation for their onward journey.  
 
Students are permitted to wear their own clothes, but we ask that they are appropriately dressed for 
the occasion and can either bring extra money to purchase dinner or bring a packed tea.  
 
The cost of the tickets is £14 to be paid via Arbor.  On the Parent Portal, please go to “Quick Links” and 
then to Trips.  You can then give consent and make a payment.  Medical details and contact details will 
be taken from Arbor, so please update these using the ParentPortal. 
 
If you would like to discuss the visit, please contact chloe.soby@mrc-academy.org 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Chloe Soby 

Teacher of Performing Arts 
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